
WINDSOR-ESSEX PARKWAY 
 TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE: BROADWAY BOULEVARD 

Broadway Boulevard, between Malden Road and Ojibway Parkway, will be closed from 
Tuesday, January 3, 2012, until Tuesday, January 24, 2012. This closure will be in effect for 
watermain works which is required for construction of the Windsor-Essex Parkway. A detour 
route via Matchette Road will be in place. 

 

 
 

We appreciate your cooperation during this time. All closures are scheduled pending weather 
conditions. Please check road signs and visit our project website for any modifications regarding 
the timing of this closure. Should you have any questions or concerns please contact the 
Windsor Essex Mobility Group Public Liaison Office at 1-877-WE-PKWAY (1-877-937-5929) or 
via e-mail at wep-plo@wemg.ca. Every effort will be made to reduce inconvenience to drivers, 
residents and the business community. For project updates or inquiries, please visit 
www.weparkway.ca or contact: 

Cindy Prince 
Communications Manager 

Parkway Infrastructure Constructors 
2187 Huron Church Road,Suite 340 

Windsor, OntarioN9C 2L8 
phone: 226-252-0156 

fax: 519-737-1929 
email:cprince@triamico.com 

 

Jim Faught 
Senior Public Liaison Officer 
Windsor Essex Mobility Group 

2187 Huron Church Road, Suite 340 
Windsor, Ontario N9C 2L8 

phone:519-735-2184 
fax: 519-735-6712 

email: wep-plo@wemg.ca 

http://www.weparkway.ca/

